
April 12, 2020 
 
Dear JCPS Family: 
 
We hope you’ve enjoyed the weekend and are ready for another great week of Non-Traditional 
Instruction (NTI).   Thank you for your support and commitment to your student during this 
important time.  Here are some things to remember as we prepare for our second week of NTI. 
 
Student Password Support 
 

 If you need assistance with your student’s password to get into Google Classroom or if 
you have login questions, please contact your child’s school.   

 
 When contacting your child’s school you will have to leave a message and someone 

from the school will call you back.  Please provide the following information when leaving 
a message: 

 
My name is __________(your name). 
My student’s name is _________(student’s name). 
My student is in  _______ grade.  
I need help with _________(my student’s password, logging into Google Classroom) 
My phone number is __________ (the best number to reach you). 
The best time to call me is ________ (when someone can most likely get ahold of you). 

 
Teacher Contact  
 

 If your child hasn’t been contacted by their teacher(s) yet, please contact the teacher via 
email or leave a message at the school and include the information listed above. 

 
Share Your Stories with Us! 
 

 We love seeing our students engaged in learning, especially during NTI.  Share your 
family’s success stories during NTI on social media by using the 
#WeAreJCPSAtHome.  Don’t forget to follow JCPS on Facebook (Jefferson County 
Public Schools), Twitter (@JCPSKY) and on Instagram (@JCPSKY) for the latest district 
information. 

 
As you determine the best schedule for your family during NTI, please know that our teachers 
and principals will be flexible to meet your needs. You are doing great JCPS families!  
 
Sincerely, 
JCPS Communications 
 


